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Up Yours Imports Pty Ltd as a precautionary measure is undertaking a voluntary recall of the XR-205 PEANUT motorcycle helmet sold in Australia through various retailers and the Up Yours Imports website.


Which Model is affected? The XR-205 PEANUT model with production dates between March 2009 and May 2010.


Defect: No injuries or helmet safety defects have been reported in respect of X-Rated branded motorcycle helmets


Hazard: No known hazard.


Some helmets manufactured some years later in the same facility under a different quality control regime and with different branding have demonstrated defects. Up Yours Imports Pty Ltd is recalling this product to ensure the safety of our customers as an ongoing commitment to maintain the highest possible standards of safety and product quality at all times.


What to do: Please call or email Up Yours Imports Pty Ltd or your place of purchase to provide your contact details. Up Yours Imports Pty Ltd will then arrange for the return and replacement of your helmet at no cost to you. �
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